
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes  

from May 14, 2013 Meeting 
7:15– 8:40 

 

Attendees:   Rob Hershfield, Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Alan Bascom 

 

Administrative: Reviewed and approved minutes from April meeting  

 

Membership: In June there will only be four members on the committee as Rob and Alan have 

decided to not renew their membership. The committee discussed the fact that we do not have 

enought members to address the scope of the committee's objectives which are identified in our 

mission. We need to discuss with Board of Selectmen the scope of mission and membership 

requirements. 

 

Future projects/goals:  

 Outreach? To kids? To residents that have water access - Put notice in warrant to 

ask residents to fill out survey about their water  

 What recreation can be done on waterways and access? 

 Remediation? For example, beach work has been done on Willis Lake. Who did 

the work? 

 Adopt-a-pond? Need to get conservation commission approval? Perhaps, just be 

cleaning of trash? 

  

Master Plan: Minor edits to Appendix 3 and then post to website. Need to now update the rest 

of the Master Plan. 

 

Next meeting: Thursday, June 13 at 7:15P 

    
 

 

   

  


